
 
 

City of Lanett 
Meeting Minutes 

City Council – Tree Lighting 
Monday, December 7, 2020   6:00 PM   Council Chambers 

Christmas Tree Lighting - 
The City Council of the City of Lanett, Alabama, met on Monday, December 7, 

2020, in the City of Lanett’s Veteran Park located on 1st Street at 6:00 P.M.   
 

Council members present were Tony Malone, Jamie Heard, Charles Looser, 

Angelia Thomas, and Tifton Dobbs.  Mayor Kyle McCoy presided over the 

lighting.   
 

Gator Kincaid of Gator Media started the program off with Christmas music. Mayor 

McCoy opened up by welcoming everyone and giving greetings from the City of 

Lanett. 
 

Giving the invocation was the Reverend Leonard Autry.  Mrs. Tonya Hollis Frank 

beautifully sang a spiritual and uplifting selection.  
 

In announcing this years’ honorees, Mayor McCoy announced that the city wanted 

to recognize the memory of local citizens who had lost their lives to Covid-19 this 

year.  
 

This year’s speaker was Alabama Senator Randy Price and his wife Oline, who were 

both stricken with this virus.  
 

Some family members of people who had passed from Covid-19 were present and 

acknowledged. These family members placed memorials on the tree before it was 

lit. 
 

The evening was closed out with another song by Mrs. Frank and prayer by Rev. 

Autry. 

 

       Attest:   

  

Kyle McCoy, Mayor    Deborah Gilbert, City Clerk/Treasurer 

401 N. Lanier Ave. 
Lanett, AL 36863 


